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Notice of CREATE Program advertisement for DBE firms 

The Illinois Department of Transportation (IDOT), as a member of the CREATE partnership, is pleased to 
promote that Norfolk Southern Railway is inviting bids for CREATE Project EW3 Segment A Request for 
Proposal to Provide Construction Management (CM) Services and for EW3 Segment B Request for 
Proposal to Provide Track and Civil Design Services. 

EW3 – SEGMENT A – Construction Management Services 
 
Norfolk Southern Railway Company (NSR) is issuing a Request for Proposals to provide Construction 
Management services for CREATE Project EW3 – Segment A.  This public private partnership 
infrastructure project is generally located near the intersection of Stony Island Avenue and 95th Street in 
Chicago, IL, and is intended to add track capacity and operational flexibility for railroads. Interested firms 
will be required to comply with certain State and Federal policies, such as Equal Employment 
Opportunity, Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) participation, and Davis-Bacon Act. 
 
Please contact Jeff Page at Email:  jeff.page@nscorp.com to obtain a proposal package. 
A mandatory Pre-Proposal Meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, November 9, 2021, beginning at 9 AM CT 
at Kennedy King College – U Building, Theatre at 740 West 63rd Street, Chicago, IL 60621.  All attendees 
must follow City of Chicago Public Health Order No. 2021-1, while attending this meeting.  Make a 
reservation by contacting Jeff Page at jeff.page@nscorp.com. 
 
Proposals are due at 12:00 noon CT on Tuesday, November 23, via e-mail.  Contractor selection is 
anticipated to be finalized in January 2022. 

CLICK HERE TO VIEW THE CREATE PROJECT EW3 – SEGMENT A CONSTRUCTION MANAGEMENT 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL. 
 

 
 
 

EW3 – SEGMENT B – Track and Civil Design Services 
 
Norfolk Southern Railway Company (NSR) is issuing a Request for Proposals to provide Track and Civil 
Design services for CREATE Project EW3 – Segment B.  This public private partnership infrastructure 
project is generally located near the intersection of Stony Island Avenue and 95th Street in Chicago, IL, 
and is intended to add track capacity and operational flexibility for railroads. Interested firms will be 
required to comply with certain State and Federal policies, such as Equal Employment Opportunity, 
Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) participation, and Davis-Bacon Act. 
Please contact Jeff Page at Email:  jeff.page@nscorp.com to obtain a proposal package. 
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A mandatory Pre-Proposal Meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, November 9, 2021, beginning at 10:30 
AM CT at Kennedy King College – U Building, Theatre at 740 West 63rd Street, Chicago, IL 60621.  All 
attendees must follow City of Chicago Public Health Order No. 2021-1, while attending this 
meeting.  Make a reservation by contacting Jeff Page at jeff.page@nscorp.com. 
 
Proposals are due at 12:00 noon CT on Tuesday, November 23, via e-mail.  Contractor selection is 
anticipated to be finalized in January 2022. 

CLICK HERE TO VIEW THE CREATE PROJECT EW3 – SEGMENT B TRACK AND CIVIL DESIGN SERVICES 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL. 
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